Milians

Mrs. Wanda Urabazo 1111 East Broadway
An adarko, Oklahoma

Dear Mrs. Urabazo:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter concerning your inability to obtain medical services at the Public Health Service Indian Hospital at the basis that you have sufficient funds to obtain such service elsewhere.

Since I have no knowledge of your personal situation, I am asking the Chief of the Division of Indian Health, Public Health Service, to look into the matter and report back to me. Just as soon as I hear from him, I will write you again.

With best regards and good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

Public Health Service Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Senator Monroney:

This will acknowledge your referral on May 6, 1963 of a letter from Mrs. Wanda Urabazo of Anadarko, Oklahoma, regarding medical services for Indians in the Lawton Service Unit.

We are requesting the Indian Health Area Director to provide us with additional information regarding Mrs. Urabazo's situation. When our review is completed we will write to you promptly.

Sincerely yours,

Carruth J. Wagner, M. D. Assistant Surgeon General Chief, Division of Indian Health

Honorable A. S. Mike Monroney United States Senate Washington 25, D. C.